
Burlington Town Council 

April 3, 2017 

Special Meeting 

 

 

The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Monday, April 3, 2017 @ 7 pm in Town Hall 

with Council’s Stan Moore, Teddy Huffer, Steve Michael, and Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger present.  

 

Burlington Volunteer Fire Department members present are:  Mark Miller, Jeremy Crume and Rob 

Gaylor 

 

Council President Moore opens the meeting at 7 pm. 

 

Discussion is held regarding an emergency plan to be in place in case a disaster occurs in town.  A draft 

copy is reviewed.  President Moore asks the department for a more detailed plan to be drafted. 

 

Discussion is held regarding the generator/new siren proposal.  C/T Dinger is to contact State Board of 

Accounts to inquire how best to facilitate financial help from the town for this project.  President Moore 

states that the council is prepared to help with up to $40,000 for the costs associated with this project. 

 

The council thanks the fire department for their dedicated service to the town. 

 

Michael motions to adjourn the meeting.  Huffer 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

___________________________                   ________________________________ 

Stan Moore, President               ATTEST: 

      Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 


